
July 6, 2020 

 

Dear FRIS members, 

 

Subject: Request for thorough measures to prevent infection (notice) 

 

Since the lifting of the voluntary restraint on movement in Tokyo and other parts of the 

country, the number of infected people has been increasing, and in Miyagi Prefecture, a 

number of cases have been reported since mid-June, including multiple infections at the 

same restaurants. It's a situation of one layer of caution. 

On campus, some face-to-face classes have resumed and students have begun to move 

into University House. However, there have been reports of cases of people commuting 

to the labs who were unwell, while others were returning to campus. 

Therefore, please reemphasize the measures to prevent infection, including the 

management of physical condition. In addition, each student, faculty, and staff member is 

asked to strictly avoid activities that increase the risk of infection, and continue to prevent 

the spread of infection by self-awareness and responsible behavior. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Toshiyuki Hayase 

Director of FRIS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 [Contact] 

FRIS Task Force for Corona Virus Control 

Email: fris-covid19@grp.tohoku.ac.jp 
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